
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Okeechobee County Site Plan Technical Review Committee

Ralph Franklin, Fire Rescue Dept. Pete DePasquale, Road Department
John Howle, County Engineer Kathy Shorter, Health Department
Mike Desorcy, Building Department

Ex-officio Members
John Hayford, OUA

Other
Jesse Markle, SFWMD Douglas Stewart, FDOT
Robbie Chartier, County Administrator Noel Stephen, OCSD
Ty Hancock, Planning Dept. Jennifer Busbin, Planning Dept.

Agenda Only
Applicant
City of Okeechobee Dora Seabolt, Property Appraiser’s Office
Ken Kenworthy, School Board John Cassels, County Attorney 

FROM: Bill Royce, Planning Director

DATE: November 2, 2017

RE: Site Plan Meeting, Wednesday, November 15,  2017 at 1:30 p.m.

Attached are site plans for review by the site plan technical review committee.  Site plan review
meetings are held in the conference room of the Planning and Development Department, 1700 NW
9th Avenue.  Please bring to the meeting any comments or concerns you have regarding the proposed
site plan.  If you cannot attend the meeting, please send a representative or relay any comments you
have to me at (863) 763-5548.  Please let me know if you cannot attend the meeting.
 
1. Petition P-2017-0007, Okeechobee Fishing Headquarters Expansion.  JPS Construction,

Inc., property owner; William Krause applicant.  Proposed for construction are two storage
warehouses to accommodate boat storage.   The buildings total 7,560 square feet.  The site is
currently developed with the Okeechobee Fishing Headquarters and is about 2.5 acres in area.
The property address is 5286 SW 16th Avenue. 
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